Scott Abbott
Yarmouth
LD 1750

I live in Yarmouth and I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision
corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory
Council.

Maine has, and hopefully always will be, a "green" state where we value outdoor
living. To have a trail that connects Portland to Lewiston and Brunswick would be an
excellent way to promote an outdoor lifestyle. I would love to be able to ride my bike
with my kids on a dedicated trail all the way into Portland in one direction, or
Lewiston in the other. The rail road beds aren't doing anyone any good just sitting
there, put the trails to use and let pedestrians enjoy them.



